
Join us as we celebrate  
this stunning green infrastructure  
project in the city’s historic  
Independence Hall area. 
A breathtaking new “living wall” installation 
at 3rd and Walnut is managing stormwater, 
providing pollinator habitat and inspiring others 
to use innovative green tools. 

Join us in welcoming this addition to 
Philadelphia’s growing network of green 
stormwater infrastructure and learn how a  
first-of-its-kind partnership led to the creation  
of this solar-powered billboard for embracing 
green solutions.   

Y O U ’ R E  I N V I T E D

Living Wall 
Ribbon 
Cutting 
Ceremony

Date: Friday, October 9, 2015
Time: 10:30 AM – 11:30 AM
Location: Independence Park Institute  
on 3rd Street between  
Walnut and Chestnut Streets 
For more information,  
please email Laura.Copeland@phila.gov  
or call 215-685-4902.

             This is a rain or shine event.

Philadelphia Water, the National Park Service and SHIFT_DESIGN 
collaborated on this project and received funding through the  
Pa. Dept. of Environmental Protection’s Coastal Zone Management 
grant program. These partners have been invited to discuss  
their contributions.


